
May 22, 2019
Dear AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware providers: 

Effective July 1, 2019, AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware, in accordance with Delaware’s Division of  
Developmental Disabilities (DDDS), will be welcoming individuals with intellectual and developmental  
disabilities (ID/DD) into the AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware network.

Thank you for your continued partnership with AmeriHealth Caritas Delaware and for your support and 
commitment to the care of our members. 

Questions:
Please contact your Provider Network Management Account Executive or Provider Services at 1-855-707-5818  
with any questions regarding this notice.
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